
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

TESTING TIME HEARING 

 

The Governing Authority of Dayton SMART Elementary will 

conduct a testing time hearing during its regular board meeting 

on October 22, 2024 at 6:00PM for the purpose of waiving 

Ohio’s Revised Code requirements for testing times. 

  

The hearing will be open to the public. Any questions should be 

directed to the school principal, Mrs. Sherry Fitzgerald at 937-

222-2812. Thank you. 
 


